
     

 

 

 

 

      

 

October 20, 2020 

 

 

Global Empowerment Mission 

1040 Biscayne Blvd Suite 2403 

Miami, Fl 33132 

 

Attn: M. Capponi 

 

RE:  SC Bootle Secondary High School- Contractor Robert Edgecombe 

 Eagles Wings Foundation 

 Discovery Land Company Foundation 

 Bahamas Relief Foundation 

 Final Inspection- Project Acceptance 

 
A final inspection of the SC Bootle High School, lower blocks, was done on October 

15, 2020.    

 

The work of contractor Robert Edgecombe is excellent.  The lower blocks are 

complete and the work is accepted by the Ministry of Public Works. 

 

Work continues on J Block (Hurricane Command Center), which will be subject to a 

following acceptance letter. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Richard Bruneau 

Senior Engineer Abaco 
 

 

 

MINISTRY OF PUBLIC WORKS  

P. O. Box N-8156 Nassau, Bahamas 

 


